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December 8, 1971

Cardinal Plains Division
1135 Petroleum Club Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: Bob Johnson

Gentlemen:

The application for water disposal inthe Ladder Creek
Field is hereby approved, Since there were no objec-
tions to the application by any person or by the Water
Pollution Control Commission or the Water Resocurces

Division, I have been granted authority for this ap-
proval without a hearing.

Please file your plans and specifications for the system
and its appurtenances prior to commencing work cn
the project.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Douglas V. Rogers
Director
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